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IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(31) Output 2.3:   Australian Citizenship 

Senator Barnett (L&CA 86) asked: 
Is the citizenship test review website still operating? 

Answer: 

Yes, the citizenship test review website is still operating.  It is due to be 
decommissioned on 30 June 2009. 
 
The website contains the Citizenship Test Review Committee’s report Moving 
forward … Improving Pathways to Citizenship, the Government’s response to this 
report and all of the submissions approved for publication by their author.  
 
 
 


